Suspension of services at Sha Tin
District and Tuen Mun District
Returning Officers’ offices

The Registration and Electoral Office (REO) announced today (October 5)
that, due to suspension of services at the original offices of the Returning
Officers for the 2019 District Council Ordinary Election of the Sha Tin
District and Tuen Mun District, the address of the offices of the relevant
Returning Officers to receive nomination forms has been changed to Unit
2301-03, 23/F, Millennium City 6, 392 Kwun Tong Road, Kwun Tong, Kowloon.
Nominees of the constituencies concerned who want to submit their nomination
forms must personally hand in the completed nomination forms to the
respective Returning Officers at the aforesaid address until further notice.

The nomination period for the 2019 District Council Ordinary Election
runs from October 4 to 17. Nominations are accepted from 9am to 5pm, Mondays
to Fridays, and from 9am to noon on Saturdays (except public holidays).

For enquiries, please call on 5414 0352.


http://www.government-world.com/suspension-of-services-at-sha-tin-district-and-tuen-mun-district-returning-officers-offices/
http://www.government-world.com/suspension-of-services-at-sha-tin-district-and-tuen-mun-district-returning-officers-offices/
http://www.government-world.com/suspension-of-services-at-sha-tin-district-and-tuen-mun-district-returning-officers-offices/

